
Wahama Middle School 

Saturday, DEC 3, 2016 
 

To: Coaches of Middle School  Wrestling Teams 
From: Coaches Ryan Russell/ Phil Serevicz 
Phone: 304-812-5309 or 304-893-1013 / 304-593-2015 
Email Coach Russell at ryanrussell6868@gmail.com 

 
* THE 10 TEAMS WILL BE SELECTED ON A FIRST-COME, FIRST- SERVE 
BASIS, SO CALL EARLY!* 

 
Schedule of events 

Weigh-ins….. 8:00A.M. 
Coach’s meeting….9:00A.M. 
Wrestling starts.….9:30A.M 

 
Format: The tournament will consist of 10 individual wrestlers  in a pool format, with the 
winner of pool  A and pool B meeting in the finals for 1st,2nd, 3rd and 4th place. Team 
points will only be awarded in the finals for 1st  through 4th  place. 
 
Entry fee: The entry fee for each team will be $130.00 or $17.00 per wrestler for teams 
with 7 wrestlers or less Any team with extra wrestlers, no extra cost. Extra wrestlers will 
be used in the event of an open class on another team. 
 
Please make checks payable to WAHAMA Athletic Boosters and have rosters along 
with your check in by no later than 9 nov 2016. Send rosters to 
ryanrussell6868@gmail.com 
 
Awards: The top 3 teams will receive a team trophy. The top 4 wrestlers in each class 
will also receive a medal. 
 
Concession: There will be various foods and drinks sold throughout the day. A 
hospitality room will be awaiting all coaches during the day. 
 
Where to send Roasters: Individual checks by mail Attn. wrestling / Wahama Athletic 
Boosters. 
 

 Wahama High School    Ryan K. Russell 
P.O. Box 348      1794 woodland rd 
Mason, W.V. 25260     West Columbia wv 25287 
(304)773-5539     (304)893-1013 

 
Please send rosters and entry fees to this address at least one week prior to the 
tournament. Or email rosters to the above address 
Directions to the school: Go north on Rt. 2 from Huntington to Point Pleasant. After 
crossing the bridge, 
take 62 North. We are about 15 miles from Point Pleasant on the right just before the 
Pomeroy/Mason 
bridge. If coming from Parkersburg, take OH Rt. 7 South to Pomeroy/ Mason bridge. 

After crossing the bridge, we are directly on the right. 


